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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Ruairí Ó Murchú 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
Email:  
 
24/03/2021 
 
PQ 12880-21  To ask the Minister for Health the measures he is taking to ensure organisation of 
times for vaccinations for front-line healthcare workers and the communication of these details to 
workers; and if he will make a statement on the matter. - 
 
Dear Deputy Ó Murchú 
 
Thank you for your representation. Frontline healthcare workers are included in group 2 of the 
National Immunisation Advisory Committee (NIAC) vaccine allocation strategy. Correspondence was 
issued to frontline healthcare workers in early February in relation to registering on the vaccine 
registration portal, the information is available in the following link 
 
https://www.hse.ie/eng/health/immunisation/hcpinfo/covid19vaccineinfo4hps/using-the-covid-19-
vaccines-registration-portal.html.  
 
Once a healthcare worker registers they identify the area they are working in being community or 
hospital. They will then be contacted directly with an appointment to receive a vaccine. 
 
Data is available on via the following link: https://covid19ireland-geohive.hub.arcgis.com/ which 
outlines the cumulative numbers vaccinated to date and by cohort.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
________________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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